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DVA COVID-19 Update: July 7, 2023 

 

 The DVA Residential Facility currently has four (4) COVID-19 cases in Isolation in 

the Residential Facility A Wing. The Residential Facility experienced in the last two 

weeks a total of five (5) positive cases including the current four in isolation. All 

necessary support for these five cases and in general all staff and Residents, is 

following existing COVID-19 policy, procedures, and current guidance. Existing DVA 

COVID-19 policy and protocols are located on the DVA website at 

https://portal.ct.gov/DVA/Pages/DVA-COVID-19-Updates.  

 The DVA Healthcare Center (HCC) currently has no positive COVID-19 cases 

among residents. The CT DVA currently has no positive COVID-19 cases among staff.  

 Residents - For more information regarding this current situation or general 

questions regarding policy, protocols, guidance please contact your DVA Residential 

Supervisor.   

 Staff - For more information regarding this current situation or general questions 

regarding policy, protocols, guidance please feel free to contact your Supervisor or the 

Human Resources Office.  

You will receive additional updates, as necessary. 

https://portal.ct.gov/DVA/Pages/DVA-COVID-19-Updates

